
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 3/25/2010 11:08:23 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Transmission meeting w/ Abengoa, PG&E and SCE

Meredith,

What is the status of discussions on the transmission needs and timing for the Abengoa 
project? Energy Division would like to meet jointly with the three parties on this issue soon.

Regards,
Sean

Scan A. Simon, Analyst
CPU'Ct Energy Division , Renewables
Policy, Procurement and Resource Planning
ph: .
svn@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.ct3uc.ca.gov/renewables
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